
We are disputing the building application for a boarding house on this property which is close 
to where we live. 

The area is home to many young families, the impact on a development like this to the area, 
parking, noise and the amount of people they are trying to fit in the development is not 
acceptable. 

We have lived in the area for 30 years. This type of development isn’t necessary and can be 
veiled as affordable housing but it is just trying to fit as many people as humanly possible in 
one development. 

We will band together with the area and families to speak with the council to fight a fair 
development. Not this. 

Krystal Barter 
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